
 

  

Senator Looney,  

Representative Miner,  

Senator Maynard,  

Representative Urban,  

and all Members of the Legislative Task Force on Gun Violence and Children's Safety, 

  

It has come to my attention that committees may be allowing some type of public hearings that 

only allow for a combination of "invited" speakers to address the topics at hand related to the 

Task Force's progress thus far. 

  

This is outrageous, and nothing short of FULL PUBLIC HEARINGS is acceptable! 

  

There is NO JUSTIFICATION for any E-Cert bills for the purpose of this review, and bypassing 

of the usual legislative process is a further injustice to people of Connecticut. 

  

I urge you all to OPPOSE, as I DO, any legislation that is introduced that has not had a full 

public hearing, which allows we, the people, to testify and express our positions on the bills. 

  

I am pleased to answer any questions you may have and apprecaite the opportunity to provide 

this feedback! 

  

Thank you,  

  

Craig Donacki 

Stonington, CT 

  

P.S. Senator Maynard and Representative Urban 

  

I expect you, as my senator and representative, to ensure this message is received by the whole 

task force and raised for consideration.  I am your constituent, and you are in office to serve me 

an all of the other law abiding citizens of CT.  I cannot urge you enough to ensure PUBLIC 

HEARINGS are not quashed, that you TRULY represent ALL of your constiuents interests, and 

that you prevent any illegitiimate use of the Emergency Certification process!   

  

Thank you! 

  

  

  

  

 


